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PURPOSE:    
The Contractor will be installing concrete foundations for the self-supporting poles to be used on the Skeet Club 
Road Transmission Project. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The foundations are for the self-supporting transmission poles that will be used on the Skeet Club Road Project.  
This is the final segment of this multi-year project to connect the Oak Hollow substation to the Barrow Road 
substation with 100kv power supply. These are large round foundations measuring 5 to 8 foot diameter and are 
up to 30 foot deep.    
 

 
 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are included in the 2015-16 budget to cover this expense. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
Council is requested to award contract for the installation of concrete foundations for the Skeet Club Road 
Transmission Project to Graves Construction Services in the amount of $407,542.00. 
 
 

 

 








